
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 502341
Date: Wednesday, 27 May 2015 01:08:17 p.m.

Hi Alan,
 
There are no ratepayers/residents type associations in Dunedin at the moment.
 
I am attaching a link to an ODT article which may be of interest.
 
Ratepayer group splits in two | Otago Daily Times Online News
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Alan  
Sent: Wednesday, 27 May 2015 8:37 a.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 502341
 

Alan has submitted a LGOIMA request - 502341.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
received by email to dcc@dcc at 5.43pm on 26.05.15. See attached.

File attachment
LGOIMA-request-Preston-27.05.2015.htm, type text/html, 2.8 KB

Name
Alan Preston

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number

http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/259347/ratepayer-group-splits-two
mailto:grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/



